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MGCSA ELECTS NEW OFFICERS 
E. Paul Eckholm, CGCS, golf course superintendent at 

Heritage Links Golf Club in Lakeville, MN, has 
been re-elected president of the Minnesota 
Golf Course Superintendents' Association. 

Eckholm, who was president last year, 
was re-elected at the association's 73rd 
business meeting on December 7 in 
Minneapolis. 

Other officers elected 
were:Richard Fredericksen, CGCS, 
Woodhill Country Club, Wayzata, 
vice-president, and Michael Brower, 
Hillcrest Country Club, St Paul, 
secretary. 

Robert Panuska, Waseca Lakeside 
Club, Waseca, remains as treasurer. 
Thomas Fischer, CGCS, Edinburgh USA, 
Brooklyn Park, remains on the Board as an 
ex-officio member. 

New directors elected were: 

Ted Schirck, Hydrologic, Plymouth; Steve Shumansky, 
Perham Lakeside Country Club, Perham; Dan 

Swenson, River Falls Golf Club, River Falls, 
Wis.; Remaining on the board are James 

Bade, Somerset Country Club, Mendota 
Heights; Michael Brual, Faribault Golf & 

Country Club, Faribault; Kerry Glader, 
Plaisted Companies, Elk River; Jeff 
Johnson, The Minikahda Club, 
Minneapolis, and Richard Traver, Jr., 
CGCS, Monticello Country Club, 
Monticello. 

The MGCSA wishes to thank John 
Queensland, Cedar River Country 

Club, and Tom Meier, Worthington 
Country Club, for their time and effort on 

the board. 
James Bade continues as chair of the 

MGCSA's Conference and Education Committee 
and Richard Traver, CGCS was named editor of Hole 

Barry Hines, Mill Run Golf Course, Eau Claire, Wis.; Notes, the association's member magazine. 
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